
To: The Commissioner of Police,
Infantry Road, Bangalore city.

Dear Sir,

Sub: ISKCON Mumbai representatives planning to visit ISKCON Bangalore Temple 
once again on Sunday, June 5th, 2011

As you are aware, on Friday, June 3rd the representatives of ISKCON Mumbai visited 
the ISKCON temple in Rajajinagar and tried to forcibly enter the temple. We have 
informed the representatives of ISKCON Mumbai that they should act within the 
framework of law and initiate the legal process for any change and not just walk in. 
Despite this they made an attempt on Friday afternoon and it has resulted in media 
carrying news in bad taste. 

Again the devotees of ISKCON Mumbai are attempting to come to the temple on 
Sunday, June 5th between  7 am and 11 am. We have received SMS messages that 
describe their plans for Sunday.

We have also obtained the legal opinion of a retired High Court judge, Justice Sri 
Jagannath Shetty, on the matter of Supervisory Committee constituted by ISKCON 
Mumbai and the same is enclosed for your perusal. The Honourable Judge has stated 
that the action of ISKCON Mumbai in setting up the Supervisory Committee is in utter 
violation of the High Court order. He says it is not only illegal, but also unjust.



Under these circumstances, we request you to provide us police protection to the 
temple on Hare Krishna Hill especially on Sunday, June 5th, 2011.

We also request you to provide protection to prevent ISKCON Mumbai 
representatives from storming in to the temple illegally and unjustly. 

Thanking you,

Yours in the service of humanity,
Chanchalapathi Das,
Vice President,
ISKCON Bangalore.

Enclosure: Opinion of the former High Court Judge, Justice Sri Jagannath Shetty, on 
the current matters is enclosed for your quick reference.

CC to: The Deputy Commissioner of Police,
The Assistant Commissioner of Police,
The Deputy Commissioner of Police,
The Additional Commissioner of Police Law and Order


